Declaration on the EU Chemicals Regulation REACH

Zehnder is a manufacturer of Air Distribution components for ventilation systems and as such called
“downstream user” which does not distribute, import or produce chemical products (substances)
within the scope of the REACH-regulation (EG) No. 1907/2006.

Consequently, our products do not emit any substances of very high concern (SVHC) under normal,
reasonably foreseeable conditions of use. Therefore, our company is not obliged to generate safety
data sheets or to register at the European Chemical Agency (ECHA).

Nevertheless, we can confirm that the products we manufacture do not contain substances of very
high concern (SVHC) from the current candidate list above 0,1 % (w/w) according to article 33 of
the REACH- regulation (EG) (Regulation (EG) No. 1907/2006).

The EU-suppliers of components used to produce our products are obliged to proactively inform us
if more than 0,1 % (w/w) of an SVHC substance is included in one of their supplied products.

In the case of such information from our supplier and, hence, acquirement of knowledge that an
SVHC is present in those articles above a concentration of 0,1 % (w/w), we will immediately inform
you.

This confirmation applies to Air Distribution products, distributed by Zehnder.
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